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Dear parents, 

This Sunday’s Gospel asks us to think about Jesus the teacher. When we have 

Jesus as our teacher, we are being taught by God. Jesus teaches us how  

important it is to follow God’s laws - to live a good life that is pleasing to God. 

Our Catholic schools and parishes try very hard to do the same. 

“Jesus is a teacher of truth and life who shows us the way that  

leads to happiness.” 

“The family’s strength lies in its capacity to love and to teach how to 

love.” Pope Francis 

“Let us thank all those who teach in Catholic schools. Educating is an act 

of love; it is like giving life.” Pope Francis 

 

Congratulations to Year 5 and 6 who led the weekend Mass last week. It was a 

great turn out and the children read and sang so well.  

Year 4 have led an inspire workshop this week in preparation for Candlemas. 

Remembering that Jesus is the light of the world. 

Please keep Miss Shailer in your prayers as she is very poorly. We pray that 

she will make a speedy recovery and be back in school soon. We are currently 

covering the class with teachers that are familiar to the children and following 

Miss Shailer’s plans. 

We have been focusing this week in school on switching off lights when we are 

not in a room. I hope that the children will do this when they are at home. This 

will help reduce electricity bills and lower our carbon emissions. 

Children have also been reminded about internet safety and the importance of 

telling an adult if they see something that they think is wrong. Please help us to 

reinforce the importance of internet safety. 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwitlpf0ocDXAhVDXBoKHRCFCMIQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.huntsssp.org%2Fsainsburys-school-games-mark-award-201415%2F&psig=AOvVaw3e4D4j52riAYux3Q72sSMw&ust=151082443
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjGtpHjvsDXAhWCPhQKHYyPAuEQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.jdacademy.org.uk%2FPSQM&psig=AOvVaw0GZhVL5FGDI3m1MVd0RnH-&ust=1510832153859046


 

 

 

 
• 30th January - First Holy Communion  

meeting in Church - PARENTS ONLY 

• 1st February - Non-Uniform Day -  
Bring Chocolate 

• 8th February - Chocolate Bingo Night  

 

 

Please bring bookbags into school daily. 

 
Budget Consultation 
2024/25letstalk.coventry.gov.uk 

 

The council is proposing to scrap the funding for school transport 
to and from Bishop Ullathorne which will effect not only the  
children already at the school, but also those currently in Year 6 and 
moving up this next academic year.   
We need as many people as possible to complete the form with 
their oppositions of removing the service. 
 
The deadline for responses is 7th February. 
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SJV Owls Club 

SJV Owls Club which provides before and after school care for the children of St 
John Vianney School.  The charges for Owls Club are as follows: 

Morning session - 7.30 to 8.30 a.m. - £5.00 (includes a light breakfast) 

Afternoon session - 3.15 to 4.15 p.m. - £5.00 (includes a snack) 

Late afternoon session - 3.15 to 5.30 p.m. - £7.50 (includes a snack) 

If you are interested in your child attending Owls Club and would like more  
information please email owls@sjv.coventry.sch.uk or phone the school office. 

 

SJV Owls Activity Club 

Owls Club are now also offering after school sessions as follows: 

Maximum number in the group 30. Activities are open to all children in school from 

Nursery to Year 6 

Monday 3:15 - 4:15 p.m. - Lego Club – play with Lego and use Lego interactive 

with the school computers 

Tuesday 3:15 - 4:15 p.m. - Computer Club - Bee-bots, computers and tablets 

Wednesday 3:15 - 4:15 p.m. – Art Club 

Thursday 3:15 - 4:15 p.m. -  Games night - Bingo, cards, dominoes, board games 

Friday 3.15 - 4:15 p.m. - Homework club- reading and support with homework 

Sessions will be charged at £5.00 per session payable via Arbor. 

When dropping off or collecting from Owls Club, please phone the 

school telephone - 02476 464088 - and press option 3. 

To keep your child safe when collecting, please make sure  

you stand at the school gate so the staff can clearly see you. 

Please do not wait in cars. 

Free School Meals 
If you think that you may qualify for free school meals, even if your child is in KS1 or 
does not want to receive school meals, please take the time to apply as the school will 
receive additional funding if you qualify.  

Please apply at: Free School Meals – Coventry City Council  

Late Collection 

If you are more than 10 minutes late collecting your child at the end of the school day, they will be put 

into Owls Club and you will be invoiced for the session. 

https://www.coventry.gov.uk/benefits-1/free-school-meals/2




Building Fund   Contributions to the school building fund are now due for the Spring Term 

(£10.00 per child or £15.00 per family) or for the whole school year (£30.00 per child or £45.00 

Reading Books 

 Reading books to be brought into school everyday 

  

  

Reminder:  

We are a nut free school, please do not pack any nuts in your child’s lunchbox. 

Stars of the Week  

Nursery       Nehemiah, Josiah 

Reception     Evie, Eala 

Year 1      Tommy, Erinn-Elisabeth 

Year 2       Xayne, Astrid 

Year 3         Grace, Leo 

Year 4           Kenza, Niamh 

Year 5      Ayo, Jingwen 

Year 6      Eoghan, Evie 

 
In order to raise money for children at Bishop Ullathorne to 

attend a trip to Lourdes, there will be a cake sale on  Sunday 

4th February at St John Vianney Church after Mass. 

 We currently have a job vacancy for a Teaching Assistant. Please visit the 

website below for more information and to apply: 

 

    https://mynewterm.com/jobs/147342/EDV-2024-SJVCPS-99817 



Dates may be subject to change – please check your emails regularly 

 

Monday, 29th January 

Choir - KS2 - Lunch  

Dance - KS2 - 3.15 to 4.00 p.m.  

 

Tuesday, 30th January 

Creative Flair Music - Reception Class - Lunch 

Recorder Club - KS2 - 3.15 to 4.00 p.m.  

First Holy Communion Meeting in Church - Year 3 - 6.00-7:15 p.m - Parents Only  

 

Wednesday, 31st January 

Mini-Tennis - Year 3/4 - 7.45 to 8.30 a.m. 

Guitar Tuition 

Dance - Year 1/2 - 3.15 p.m. to 4.00 p.m. 

 

Thursday, 1st February 

Mini-Tennis - Year 5 & 6 - 7.45 to 8.30 a.m. 

Piano Tuition  

Creative Flair Dance - Year 3 & 4 - 12.00 to 12.30 p.m. 

Creative Flair Dance - Year 1 & 2 - 12.30 to 1.00 p.m.  

Netball Squad  - Years 5 & 6 - 3.15 to 4.15 p.m. 

Non Uniform Day - Bring  Chocolate 

Netball Match - home v St Augustine 

 

Friday, 2nd February 

 

  

 

 

Don’t forget to follow us @sjohnvianney and 
you can  also see our twitter feed on our 
website.   
Please follow us on our Twitter ac-
count:  SJV@sjohnvianney 
For Owls Club follow - @OwlsClubSJV 

Future Dates  
Monday 5th February     - Netball Match away v St Osburgs 
Tuesday 6th February    - Nursery Inspire Workshop - Baptism 
Tuesday 6th February    - Boys Football Match away v All Souls 
Thursday 8th February    - Chocolate Bingo Night 
Friday 9th February    - Children break up for half term holiday 
Monday 19th February    - Teacher Training Day 
Tuesday 20th February   - Children return to school 
Friday 23rd February    - Football Match away v Our Lady 
Thursday 29th February   - Boys Football Match home v Christ the King 

Facebook - SJV PTA have a  

Facebook page.  If you would like to have access 

and be added to the page, simply search ‘Sjv pta’ 

and submit your 

 request, one of the   current members will see 

your request and add you accordingly.  


